
Subject: SB 709 -2 Amendments 

 

 Dear Chair Roblan and Members of the Education Committee, 
  
It is hard to believe we were just down in Salem last week to testify on SB 955. 
  
Sen. Gelser was kind enough to draft an amendment to SB709 which you have on the schedule 
for today. This amendment has language which would help our situation and allow our school 
district to give us priority if they choose to open inter district transfer spots. 
  
We are very grateful for the efforts of Sen. Gelser and the committee on this issue. We hope 
you will adopt the -2 amendments and pass this bill to the whole Senate for consideration. 
  
Thank you! 
  
Ty Vohland 
Clayton Wengert 
Liz Vohland 
Olivia Wengert 
 


